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Katherine Miller
County Manager

June 14, 2019

RE: IFB No. 2019-0217-PW/MM Construction Services for Santa Fe Rail Trail
Segment 5

This letter is to advise that on May 28, 2019, the Santa Fe County Board of County Commissioners

approved the above referenced Agreement to H.O. Construction, Inc. in the amount of $391,009.58,
exclusive of New Mexico Gross receipts tax.

On behalf of Santa Fe County, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to everyone that
participated in this important procurement.

Respectfully,

%Mamnez

Procurement Planner Analyst
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